
June, 4th, 2019  
 
Forest Supervisor, Mary Erickson  
Custer Gallatin National Forest 
10 E Babcock Ave 
Bozeman, MT 59771 
 
Dear Supervisor Erickson and Forest Plan Revision Team, 
 
The documents that accompany this letter are the comments the Sierra Club collected during 
the ninety day comment period for the Custer Gallatin forest plan revision. We gathered a total 
of ​11,118 comments in support of the Sierra Club’s vision for the Custer Gallatin, 1,331 of which 
were individualized from the original form letter.  
 
The comments are divided into three documents. The original form letter is the first, 
accompanied by a second document which has a list of signatures of people who submitted this 
original form letter. The third pdf contains the letters that were added to and individualized from 
the original form letter by the sender.  
 
We appreciate the opportunity to comment and understand the hard work that went into this 
forest plan revision process, and we look forward to seeing the final plan. If you have any 
questions about these documents please feel free to contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  
Sarah Pawlowski  
Organizing Representative for Our Wild America  
sarah.pawlowski@sierraclub.org 
406-582-8365 

 

 
 


